
I've hosted an AirBnB from my home for nearly five years and the experience has been 

wonderful to meet people coming into our state and to visit our city. These guests seek an 

experience and I'm happy to be part of that fulfillment. 

 

Having an AirBnB has helped off-set the costs of my property, especially with two recent cycles 

of (significant) property tax increases. 

 

In a city that wants to grow and host larger events, but still lacks significant hotel space, it's a 

partnership I have to welcome guests and provide an option for visitors to stay while enjoying 

our land! 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 chris SCHLENKERMAN 


